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20 May 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Year 9 End of Year Assessments 
  
I am writing to inform you that all students in Year 9 will undertake end of year assessments 
between Monday 6 June and Friday 24 June 2022. These assessments will provide class teachers 
with in-depth information regarding your child’s progress and their understanding of the subject. It 
will also be used to support your child to improve any areas they may need to.  
 
There is a timetable below explaining which week each subject’s assessment will take place. This will 
help students structure their revision. Students’ classroom teachers will tell them exactly which 
lesson during that week their assessment will be.  
 

Week commencing 6th June Week commencing 13th June Week commencing 20th June 

Design Technology Art Geography 

Ethics and Character English History 

Maths PE MFL 

  Performing Arts Science 

 
Student Preparation  
In the run up to the assessment, class teachers will provide your child with guidance on what to 
revise and where to revise from. Students have also had an assembly this week with some practical 
guidance on how to revise.  
 
Staff from the SEND department will be working closely with teachers to ensure that any students 
who require additional support in their assessments will receive this.  
 
Results  
After the assessments, students will be given feedback by their teacher. They will also be provided 
with next steps to ensure students are able to work on and improve any gaps in their knowledge. 
Parents/carers will be provided with a report towards the end of the year indicating their child’s 
progress in each subject.  
 
If there are any further queries regarding these assessments, please email 
admin@carletonhigh.patrust.org.uk.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
  

Mrs H Norman 
Assistant Headteacher 
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